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Discuss Alternatives with the 
NJDEP and the Meadowlands 
Citizen Advisory Group

Please join NJ Department of Environmental Protection (NJDEP) at the next Citizen 
Advisory Group (CAG) meeting for the Rebuild by Design Meadowlands Project. 
NJDEP will focus this meeting on Alternative 2: Stormwater Drainage Improvements. 
CAG members will be asked to give input on information to be presented at this 
meeting. Your participation and feedback will significantly advance this project. 

Tuesday January 31, 2017
6pm-8pm

  Learning Center Room, 4th Floor 
One Bergen County Plaza - Hackensack



Please review the project update before you go, available in 
the December Meadowlands Newsletter.

A CAG has been formed for the Meadowlands Flood Protection Project to provide a 
forum for information exchange between the NJDEP project team and citizens and 
interested groups within the community. If you would like to become a member of 
this CAG, please contact rbd-meadowlands@dep.nj.gov. Learn more»

Rebuild by Design is working in partnership with 100 Resilient Cities and would like to thank The Rockefeller 
Foundation and our other funders for their ongoing support.
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